
Date of Next Meeting

Members are asked to note that the next scheduled meeting of the Full Council is a reserve 
date of 20th June 2019.  

Unless there is any urgent business to progress on this date, the next scheduled meeting 
of the Full Council will take place on Thursday, 18th July 2019 in the Council Chamber, 
Council Offices, Brympton Way, Yeovil commencing at 7.30 p.m.


